

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2024



PCN THANK YOU MORNING TEA

Last week we held a special morning tea as a small token of our appreciation for our 2024 Parent Community Network. The PCN generously dedicate their time during the week to assist in classrooms, meet regularly, and organise events like the Mother's and Father's Day Stall. We are very grateful for their commitment. During the morning tea we had a brief visit from The Honourable Rachel Merton MLC, Member of the Legislative Council; Sam Kayal, the Liberal Candidate for Werriwa; and our very own World Cup-winning ParaMatilda, Miss Georgia Beikoff.







We thank everyone who attended the morning tea and we also extend our thanks to members of the PCN who couldn't be there for their ongoing support.